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REPORT OF GENERAL PURPOSES AND LICENSING COMMITTEE

(Meeting held on 26 January 2001)

1. APPLICATION TO INCREASE THE GENERAL TARIFF FOR HACKNEY
CARRIAGES IN THE DISTRICT (REPORT C) (MINUTE NO. 21)

The Council on 8 January 2001, on the recommendation of this Committee, agreed
to a general increase of 6% in the maximum Hackney Carriage fares in the District.
The Council also authorised the Committee to consider any representations received
following public notice of the proposals in the press, and to determine the maximum
tariff.

The proposals to increase the tariff were published on 12 January 2001.  No
representations were made by any members of the public in response to the public
notice.

The Committee has therefore confirmed the 6% increase, which will take effect on
27 February 2001.

Cllr W H Dow
VICE-CHAIRMAN
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